
Super Chats is a lighthearted video series where Superintendent Dr. Mark Hansen interviews

students, asking them tough, grown-up questions to see what funny and insightful responses they

give. With kids unfiltered honesty and humor, each episode delivers heartwarming and often

hilarious moments. The series aims to engage the community, grow its audience, and spread joy by

showcasing the unique perspectives of young minds. Whether discussing complex topics like KPIs,

cashflow, or leadership, Super Chats offers a refreshing take on the world through the eyes of

children, making it a must-watch for anyone in need of a smile.


